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7/10/2015 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Re: M-1997-054 TR-06 Preliminary Adequacy Review

STATE OF . . . .
COLORADO Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: M-1997-054 TR-06 Preliminary Adequacy Review

1 message

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> Fri, Jul 10, 2015 at 2:52 PM
To: David Bieber <DBieber@frontrangeaggregates.com>

Dave,

Thank you. The Division has approved your request for an extension to the decision date. The new decision
date is August 14, 2015.

Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist

COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
" Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 x8169 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.328.5229
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
tim.cazier@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us

On Fri, Jul 10, 2015 at 1:47 PM, David Bieber <DBieber@frontrangeaggregates.com> wrote:

Hi Tim.

Thank you for the e-mail. We would like an extension to the decision date for this project in order to work
through and address the departments comments regarding the slope issues. Since | will be out of the office
for much of the next three weeks, | would ask that the date be extended to August 14, 2015.

Sincerely.

David Bieber

N,
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David W. Bieber, PG, PGP, CEG, CHG
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7/10/2015 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Re: M-1997-054 TR-06 Preliminary Adequacy Review
Growth & Development Manager

823 South Perry Street,#210

Castle Rock, CO 80104

Office: 303.736.6422/FAX: 303.736.6423
Mobile: 916.870.6635

dbieber@frontrangeaggregates.com

From: Cazier - DNR, Tim [mailto:tim.cazier@state.co.us]
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 1:40 PM

To: David Bieber

Subject: M-1997-054 TR-06 Preliminary Adequacy Review

Dave,

As we discussed on the phone, today is the decision date for this technical revision. Please request an
extension to the decision date so we have adequate time to work through the slope issues we discussed. |
suggest July 31, 2015 unless you think it might take longer to address the comments in the attached
electronic copy of the letter we mailed on July 1, 2015.

Thank you.

Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
" Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 x8169 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.328.5229
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

tim.cazier@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us
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